QAPC:

PARTIDO COMUNISTA PORTUGUES

To

The Communist Party of Greece

Lisbon, November 18, 2020

Dear comrades,

The Portuguese Communist Party condemns the repression of the Greek police against the participants in
the demonstration held on November 17 in Athens, which commemorates the 47th. anniversary of the

uprising of the Athens Polytechnic students and workers against the military junta.

The PCP considers it unacceptable that, under the excuse of the epidemic, attempts are made to curtail
democratic rights and freedoms, as the government of New Democracy did in trying to prevent Greek
students and workers from commemorating on the streets this important date of the struggle against

fascism in Greece.

The PCP expresses its solidarity with Greek students and workers and with the Communist Party of

Greece in the fight against the authoritarian and anti-democratic measures of the Greek government.
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